Voters Notice

PLAINFIELD VOTERS
The Supervisors of the Plainfield Voter Checklist will be
in session on Tuesday, September 1, 2020 from 7:00 —
7:30 pm at the Plainfield Town Offices at 110 Main
Street in Meriden Village. The purpose of this meeting is
to correct and prepare the final checklist for the State
Primary election on September 8, 2020. Residents can
register to vote at this meeting. If you need more

information, please contact Town Clerk, Michelle Marsh
(603)469-3201 or mmarsh@plainfieldnh.org




